
 

 

WWU Response to Ofgem’s Statutory consultation on a proposal to modify 

Special Condition 1A of the gas transporter licences held by the Gas 

Distribution Network operators 
 
 
 
WWU welcome the opportunity to comment on Ofgem’s consultation to modify the Special 
Condition 1A (Restriction of revenue in respect of the Distribution Network Transportation 
Activity: definitions) (‘SpC 1A’) of the gas transporter licence held by the Gas Distribution 
Network operators (‘GDNs’).   
 
We supported the modifications to Health and Risk targets proposed in Phase 1 of the NOMs 
rebasing consultations. This proposal to change the definition of ‘Workbook’ in SpC 1A.4 to 
refer to Workbooks which better align with Ofgem’s RIIO-GD1 Final Proposals, as published by 
the Authority on 20 December 2018 is necessary to formally apply the  Health & Risk targets 
approved in the first phase. As such, we support the proposed licence modification. 
  
If the update to licence is agreed, we look forward to the move to the third consultation in the 
Gas Distribution rebasing process, on track for conclusion in April 2019. 
 
If you wish to discuss this response in more detail, please contact Ian Dunstan (Asset Strategy 
Manager) e-mail Ian.Dunstan@wwutilities.co.uk or phone 07785725267 
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